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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the prospectus of Financial Street Property Co., Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 19 June 2020 (the “Prospectus”). Unless otherwise stated, terms used in this clarification 
announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Prospectus.

The Company would like to clarify that there was an inadvertent clerical mistake regarding the 
Commissions and Fees on page 359 under the section headed “Underwriting” of the Prospectus, 
and that assuming the Over-allotment Option is not exercised at all and based on an Offer Price 
of HK$7.36 per H Share (being the mid-point of the indicative Offer Price range of HK$7.16 to 
HK$7.56 per H Share), the Commissions and Fees are estimated to be approximately HK$55.1 
million in total, instead of HK$438.8 million as disclosed in the Prospectus.

Save for the aforesaid, the Company confirms that all information disclosed in the Prospectus 
remains unchanged, and such information is accurate and complete in all material respects and not 
misleading or deceptive under Rule 2.13 of the Listing Rules.
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As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Sun Jie and Ms. Xue Rui as 
executive Directors, Mr. Shen Mingsong, Mr. Zhou Peng, Mr. Liang Jianping and Mr. Jiang Rui as 
non-executive Directors, and Mr. Song Baocheng, Ms. Tong Yan and Ms. Lu Qing as independent 
non-executive Directors.

This announcement is available for viewing on the website of the Company at www.jrjlife.com  
and the website of the Stock Exchange at www.hkexnews.hk.


